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The Study 
The Wonderland Wastewater Pumping Station, located on Dingman Drive, just east of 
Wonderland Road South, directs sanitary flow from the City’s south end to the Greenway 
Wastewater Treatment Centre.  The Wonderland Pumping Station does not have sufficient 
capacity to service the anticipated residential and industrial growth in the area.  As a result, 
the City has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) Master Plan Study 
to determine a strategy to service the study area. 

 
The Process  
The EA study will be completed in keeping with the Ontario Environmental Assessment 
Act, and will follow the Master Planning Process of the Municipal Engineers Association. 
The Master Plan follows Approach #2 which will fulfill the requirements for select 
Schedule A, A+ and Schedule B projects.  The project team will examine a full range of 
alternatives and improvements and identify the long term wastewater servicing strategy.  
 
How to Get Involved 
The City of London wants anyone with an interest in the study to have an opportunity to 
provide input, which will help the project team in the decision-making process. You can 
get involved by attending the Public Information Centre (PIC) where you can ask 
questions, review project information and provide input.  The PIC will present the purpose 
and scope of this study, confirm the project need, review alternative solutions to address 
the problem and identify a strategy for improvements. 

Figure 1: Study Area 
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The PIC will be an open house format with no formal presentation being made. 
 
The PIC will be held: 
 
Date: Monday February 26, 2018 
Place: Nicholas Wilson Public School, 927 Osgoode Drive, London 
Time: 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
 
Comments from review agencies and members of the public are encouraged now and 
throughout the study. To provide comments, please contact one of the following team 
members. 
 
Kirby Oudekerk, P.Eng., 
Environmental Services Engineer 
The Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London ON, N6A 4L9 
Tel: 519-471-1537 
Email: koudeker@london.ca 
 

Anna Cleaver, P. Eng., 
Project Engineer 
AECOM Canada 
250 York Street, Suite 410 
London ON, N6A 6K2 
Tel: 519-963-5895 
Email: anna.cleaver@aecom.com 
 

To learn more, visit the project website: 
http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/default.aspx.  
 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record of the study. The study is being conducted according to the requirements of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment, which is a planning process approved 
under Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 
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